Have a wonderful LONG weekend everyone! 

Good afternoon everyone,

It feels like summer out there. I hope you are outside and won’t read this email until next week.  Today I am sharing an article recently written around improving distance learning outcomes for students with disabilities. 

The National Center on Educational Outcomes (NCEO) recently published Five Formative Assessment Strategies to Improve Distance Learning Outcomes for Students with Disabilities. This Brief describes the use of formative assessment processes with students with disabilities during distance learning. Formative assessment is important for all kinds of learning, and especially focuses students on learning and evidence of learning. This Brief presents five strategies that can be used to support student understanding of their own learning. This has the potential to be a powerful antidote to the “check-box” approach some students may bring to online learning where they focus on compliance with following directions and completing a list of assignments. 

We hope you have a wonderful holiday weekend.

Erin and the Special Services Team.
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